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John H. Baker, MD

The Baker Clinic for Women
400-B Crutchfield Street
Durham, NC 27704

RE: State Licensure Survey

Dear Dr. Baker:

Thank you and your staff for the assistance and cooperation extended to me during the State Licensure Survey conducted on January
04, 2013. The purpose of conducting the survey was to evaluate the facility’s compliance with the North Carolina Rules for Licensing
Abortion Clinics.

As discussed in the exit conference, there were no deficiencies cited as a result of the survey. I am recommending Licensure effective
January 04, 2013. The new license is enclosed. Please note that the license will expire annually and should be posted in a public
place.

Should you have questions concerning the investigation, please do not hesitate to call me at (919) 855-4620.

Sincerely,

Kathy Boyd-Neely, RN

Facility Survey Consultant |

Acute and Home Care Licensure and Certification Section

Enc: North Carolina License
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